
To whom it may concern.  

 

I am writing in opposition to the excise tax proposal of wakeboard boats. I cannot see how targeting a 

specific boat style is even considered legal. I have had and plan on continuing to purchase new 

wakeboard boats. This proposition that targeting specific boat manufactures is appears to be a 

prejudicial act and should not be allowed.  

 

 

 

Thank you. 

Ole Westrum 


